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Having Been at Parklea for 20 years I-am really concerned with how I am going to accept the 
change both mentally and physically. I feel I have been a loyal Public servant and was hoping to 
finish my career at Parklea but now because of this Privatisation I feel cheated by the Dept. . 
DCS seem to think that what they are offering is fair and reasonable although every other Officer 
that I have spoken with firmly agree otherwise. It all seems like there is a hidden agenda with only 
Cessnock and Parklea being considered. 


